Math Club

This year, the Mathematics Club works in cooperation with
the newly introduced Mathematics Honor Society, Kappa Mu
Epsilon.

Moderated by Mr. Donald Coscia, the Math Club provides
students with an opportunity to be exposed to topics in Mathe-
matics not ordinarily covered in a classroom, and to the various
opportunities available in the field of Mathematics.

Club members meet weekly in two divisions: a Freshman-
Sophomore division, which meets with Bro. Leo Quinn, and a
Junior-Senior division. Films are shown regularly at these
meetings, and students and faculty members give lectures on
topics of interest to them. For the Juniors and Seniors, once a
month a Graduate School seminar is conducted with Prof.
Terrence O'Hara. Here, students are provided with the require-
ments for graduate schools, and topics of particular importance
for Graduate School entrance exams are discussed.

One of the first activities sponsored by the Math Club this
year was a field trip to Brookhaven National Laboratories. As in
the past, the club sponsors Math Bowls with St Joseph's Col-
lege for Women, and Molloy College.

Career Nights are held and students may obtain information
about possible careers open to Mathematics majors in fields
such asteaching, business, and data processing.
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Computer Club

Computers are not a figment of the imagination. It's what's
happening now. Whether one's main interest is in sociology,
math, chemistry, business or in teaching kindergarten, one

should have some knowledge about the computer.
This is what the computer club does for the students at St
Francis. The club will introduce the computer to them with a

chance to learn how to operate and program it.
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